587

To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor&?/
Date: November 18, 1999
Subject: Main St. and 16" St. Traffic Signal

Aldridge Electric supplied a budget figure to install traffic signals at Main St. and 16™ St. The cost would be
$110,000.00 and with Auto Scope $145,000.00. The cost to remove the pedestrian signal at Main St. and 15™
St. would be $4,500. :

cc: Richard Tross, Trustee - District 2
David Schaffer, Trustee - District 3
Pamela Schau, Business Manager
Transportation and Safety Committee



